YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND...

TITLE 1.A Annual Parent Informational Meeting



Shenandoah Elementary

Mrs. Tonya Marrocco** Principal
Constance Myers** Family Support Specialist

Shenandoah Elementary is a Title 1 school.

You are invited to attend this important meeting that is designed to better inform and engage you in your child's education.

Learn: What is Title 1, Parents Right To Know, School-Parent Compact, and School Parent and Family Engagement Policy

<u>Date: Thursday, September 5th, 2025</u> <u>Time: 4:30-6:00pm--Gym</u>

Refreshments served.

For questions and/or concerns, please email or call Ms. Marrocco, our principal @ Tonya.Marrocco@slps.org or our Family Support Specialist, Constance.Myers@slps.org314.772.7544